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From: Marlene Neves   
Sent: 2021/07/02 1:29 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application File: 0ZS-2020-0037 - To Amend Official Plan and Zoning Bylaw 

Hello Carmen, 

I hope you're well. 

I am emailing on behalf of my parents who live on Van Kirk Dr. They have received the public notice 
for the application file noted above. They heard from their neighbour that this proposed development 
is for low income housing or Government housing, is this true? There seems to be little to no 
information online. Any information that you could provide would be greatly appreciated. 

The proposed addresses for the development are: 10785, 10799, 10807,10817 McLaughlin Rd.  

Thank you, I look forward to hearing from you. 

. MARLENE NEVES


